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12 March 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Open Afternoon 

 

I will be sending further details shortly, but this year’s open afternoon will be on Thursday 22nd 

March from 1.30pm – 2.45pm.  

 

Please drop in if you can – but please enter via the main office entrance. 

 

 

Sport Relief – Friday 23rd March 

 

We will be taking part in Sport Relief again this year.  Children can come to school in sports kit 

(please ensure it is suitable to take part in both indoor and outdoor sports activities), in 

exchange for a monetary donation, all of which will go to the Sport Relief charity. 

 

Children will be taking part in sports events during the day, but our main whole school event will 

be running relays during the day on our new Daily Mile track.  All children will count the steps 

and distance they travel using pedometers and we will see how far we can travel collectively 

during the day! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sarah Chappell 
 

Headteacher  

Hemingbrough CP School 


